
From: Phil Eberhard [mailto:Phil.Eberhard@plumber.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 27 November 2018 11:06 AM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: AM2016/23 - Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 

 
Dear Award Modernisation Team, 
 
I refer to the directions issued by the Commission on 23 November 2018, with respect to the 
Construction Awards. 
 
The Master Plumbers Group have had the opportunity of reviewing the draft determination. 
 
In reviewing the draft determination, the Master Plumbers Group have identified that there is a 
typographical error in the second dot point of Clause 32.1(a)(ii) – there is an open bracket “(” at the 
start of the sentence, that open bracket should be deleted. 
 
Apart from that the Master Plumbers Group supports the draft determination. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Phil  
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Senior Workplace Relations Advisor 
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